Alaska Plumbing and Pipefitting Industry Pension Plan

Notice of Exemption from Certification of Endangered Status
for Plan Year Beginning January 1, 2018
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Plan Identification B
o =
Plan Name: Alaska Plumbing and Pipefitting Industry Pension Plan =
Plan Sponsor: Board of Trustees of the Alaska Plumbing and Pipefitting Industry %Jﬁ
Pension Plan
Plan Year: Plan year beginning January 1, 2018
EIN/PN: 52-6103810/001
Address: P.O. Box 34203

Seattle, WA 98124
Telephone Number: (206) 441-7574

Information about Plan Status

This is to inform you that on March 30, 2018, the Plan’s enrolled actuary certified to the U.S.
Department of the Treasury, and also to the Plan sponsor, that the Plan is not “endangered,”
“seriously endangered,” “critical,” or “critical and declining,” as those terms are defined by federal

law, for the plan year beginning January 1, 2018, and that the Plan is not projected to be in critical
status in any of the succeeding five plan years.

The Plan would be in endangered status for the plan year beginning January 1, 2018, but for the
Plan actuary’s certification that the Plan was not in critical or endangered status for the plan year

beginning January 1, 2017, and is not projected to be in endangered status as of the end of the
tenth plan year ending after the year of certification.

This notice is provided to the bargaining parties and the Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation
as required by ERISA Section 305(b)(3)(D)(iii).

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Plan sponsor at the address
or telephone number shown above.
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